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           6th March, 2013 
O R D E R
The Delhi Medical Council through its Executive Committee examined a complaint of Shri Raj Singh, s/o, Shri Mukh Ram, r/o, V.P.O. Patherheri, PS-Bilas Pur, District, Gurgaon, Haryana (referred hereinafter as the complainant), forwarded by Medical Council of India, alleging professional misconduct on the part of the doctors of Safdarjung Hospital, Ansari Nagar, New Delhi-110029, in respect of MLC prepared at Safdarjung Hospital, New Delhi.

The Order of the Executive Committee dated 25th February, 2013 is reproduced hereinbelow:-

“The Executive Committee of the Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Raj Singh, s/o, Shri Mukh Ram, r/o, V.P.O. Patherheri, PS-Bilas Pur, District, Gurgaon, Haryana (referred hereinafter as the complainant), forwarded by Medical Council of India, alleging professional misconduct, on the part of the doctors of Safdarjung Hospital, Ansari Nagar, New Delhi-110029, in respect of MLC prepared at Safdarjung Hospital, New Delhi.

On perusal of the complaint and other documents submitted therewith, the Executive Committee observed that the subject matter of the complaint is beyond the scope of Delhi Medical Council, hence, the same cannot be entertained.”
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The Order of the Executive Committee dated 25th February, 2013 was confirmed by the Delhi Medial Council in its meeting held on 27th February, 2013.










By the Order & in the name of 










Delhi Medical Council










(Dr. Girish Tyagi)










Secretary

Copy to :-

1) Shri Raj Singh, s/o, Shri Mukh Ram, r/o, V.P.O. Patherheri, PS-Bilas Pur, District, Gurgaon, Haryana
2) Section Officer, Medical Council of India, Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka, New Delhi- 110077 – with reference to letter No. MCI-211(2)(86)/2012-Ethics/119200 dated 25th July, 2012 
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